
September 8th,2024

Pat started the meeting at 1:13 pm

Bob led the pledge of allegiance

Pat thanked Bill and Martha Downing for hosting the meeting which was held  at 
Anthony Francos in Wayne

Pat turned meeting over to Arlene

Arlene thanked Bill and Martha

Arlene mentioned the September anniversaries, birthdays and get wells.  Arlene stated 
that John Pyross is doing well and that the mass he has is negative.

Steve read the treasury report

Lois was not at meeting to go over correspondence

Lucille  did the Sunshine report and stated that she sent cards to Al Cirinelli and John 
Pyross

Pat did the CTCI report because Donna was not at meeting, Pat stated that at the 
convention there were 20 retro birds and 40 baby birds.  The next convention will be in 
Texas and will combine CTCI and VCTI.  The cars will be judged separately by there 
clubs.

Paul stated he is putting together the news letter

Paul A membership, Paul stated he gave out 3 applications at Lead East

Paul S stated there are many likes on the Facebook page

Sue asked if we wanted calendars this year.  She asked for any corrections and send 
labels with car pictures

Arlene turned the meeting over to Pat



Pat mentioned that Lead East was well attended and that Dead Mans Curve will be held 
at same place next year.  Fall cruise will be held on 10/6, let Mike know if you are 
interested, Mike will let everyone know the meeting place and the restaurant.

October meeting will be on 10/12 at Charlie Musto’s, will go to his garage first then the 
restaurant.

Pat spoke about the club renting a storage unit with 1 1/2 month free, he put over 20 
tubs that were in his attack in unit.  Pat stated we will go through them and throw out old 
items

Arlene spoke about the Christmas party.  DJ would like a list of songs we would like to 
hear

Vince Ucci is having a car show in Fairfield.

Mark mentioned Fairytale Forest opened again and it was fun for the kids

Julie mentioned the Sweetheart brunch, she asked when we would like to have it.

50/50 in the amount of $40 was won by Mark Santomauro

Pat thanked everyone for coming

Pat ended the meeting at 2:00


